
 

 
JEFFERSON COUNTY DRAINAGE DISTRICT NO. 6 
Karen J. Stewart, MBA, CTCD/CTCM Chief Business Officer 

 
 

6550 Walden Rd., Beaumont, Texas 77707 Phone: 409-842-1818 Fax: 409-842-2729 

LEGAL NOTICE 
Advertisement for Request for 

Qualifications 
 

January 12, 2023 
 
Dear Firms: 

 
Jefferson County Drainage District No. 6 is seeking submittals in response to this Request for Qualifications (RFQ) 
from qualified firms to provide Professional Services- Property Appraisals for projects awarded or identified for 
further review by the Texas Water Development Board Flood Mitigation Funding for (2018, 2020, and 2021 cycles). 
Projects will be identified on an as needed basis throughout the District. These services may be funded in whole 
or in part, with Federal or State dollars (provided by various grant funds), or other funding sources. 
 
All interested firms shall obtain a “Request for Qualifications” packet from the Jefferson County Drainage 
District No. 6 web site at https://dd6.org/departments/purchasing/notices-for-bid/ or request a copy via email 
to kstewart@dd6.org. 
 
All responses shall be submitted with an original and three (3) copies of their qualifications to the address shown 
below. The District does not accept qualifications electronically. Late submittals will be rejected as non-responsive. 
Qualifications will be publicly opened and only the names of responding firms will be read aloud at the Jefferson 
County Drainage District No. 6 facilities at the time and date below. Firms are invited to attend the public opening. 
 

All qualifications shall be submitted to the Purchasing Department in a sealed envelope marked: 
 
 

Request NAME: Professional Services- Property Appraisals for TWDB FMA Funded 
Projects 

Request NO:  RFQ 23-003/KJS 
DUE DATE/TIME:  2:00 PM, February 2, 2023  
MAIL OR DELIVER TO:  Jefferson County Drainage District No. 6 
  6550 Walden Rd.  
  Beaumont, Texas 77707 

  
 

Any questions relating to these requirements should be directed to Karen J. Stewart, Chief Business Officer 
kstewart@dd6.org Respondents are strongly encouraged to carefully read the entire invitation. 
 

 
 
Karen J. Stewart, MBA, CTCD/CTCM  
Chief Business Officer 
Jefferson County Drainage District No. 6, Texas 
 
Publish: Examiner January 12th and January 19th, 2023 
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